
[Edifier International Limited] 

Federal Communication Commission 

445 12th Street, SW 

Washington, DC 20554 

Subject: Authorization to apply for change in FCC ID 

To Whom It May Concern: 

We, [Edifier International Limited], hereby authorize [The Source (Bell) Electronics 

Inc], to apply for change in FCC ID pursuant to 47 CFR 2.933 for our product with 

FCC ID  [Z9G-EDF87]. The date of the original grant of the equipment authorization 

was on [2019/06/06]. 

We are aware that [The Source (Bell) Electronics Inc] will establish a new FCC ID 

[ZHW-8083575] for above product. 

Sincerely 

___________ 

[Dingkun Shen] 

[Product Manager] 

[2019/09/06] 




